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COA’S PATIENT ADVOCACY NETWORK (CPAN) HOLDS INAUGURAL PATIENT 
ADVOCACY SUMMIT  

  
 Attendees Engage In Two Day Strategic and Tactical Roundtable 

 
 
WASHINGTON, DC – August 12, 2013 – The Community Oncology Alliance (COA) 
Patient Advocacy Network (CPAN) held its inaugural Patient Advocacy Summit in 
Atlanta, Georgia this past weekend.  The meeting brought together advocates from 
across the country for a roundtable meeting to discuss multiple aspects of advocacy 
action.  One of CPAN’s initiatives is advocating for access to affordable care for all 
cancer patients.  This is becoming increasingly more difficult as decreases in cancer 
care reimbursement and more recently sequestration have forced cancer practices 
to close and consolidate thereby limiting patient access to care, especially in rural 
locations. 
 
In attendance were advocates, cancer survivors and caregivers from across the 
country as well as representatives from COA member practices including Florida 
Cancer Specialists, Ft. Myers. Florida, the largest community oncology practice in the 
country; North Shore Hematology Oncology Associates, Patchogue, New York; 
Northwest Georgia Oncology, Marietta, Georgia; and Utah Cancer Specialists, Salt 
Lake City, Utah. 
 
“This meeting brought together leading advocates and community oncology 
practices to work together on prioritizing and strategizing the best way to advocate 
for and sustain access to local, affordable care,” said Rose Gerber, COA director of 
communications and patient advocacy.  “With decreasing reimbursements and 
sequestration more practices are closing every year.  For many cancer patients 
finding accessible care has become a vital concern.” 
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COA’s annual conference to be held in Orlando, Florida in April 2014 will feature a 
two day patient advocacy program which is open to all interested attendees.  For 
more details on this meeting go to www.CommunityOncology.org. 
 
About Community Oncology Alliance (COA)  
Celebrating its 10th anniversary during 2013, the Community Oncology Alliance 
(COA) is a non-profit organization dedicated solely to community cancer care, 
where four out of five Americans with cancer are treated.   Since its formation, COA 
has helped community cancer clinics navigate an increasingly hostile environment 
by working together to become more efficient, advocating for their patients, and 
proactively providing solutions to the Congress and policy makers. COA members 
have testified before both chambers of Congress, authored cancer care 
demonstration projects, and been instrumental in the passage of oral cancer drug 
parity legislation, among many other initiatives. COA is leading a multi-stakeholder 
group that is developing and implementing an Oncology Medical Home cancer care 
model and is advancing payment reform for cancer care. More information can be 
found at www.CommunityOncology.org.   
  
The COA Patient Advocacy Network (CPAN) was created in 2010 to advocate for 
access to local affordable care for all cancer patients. More information can be found 
at www.COAadvocacy.org.  
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